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Hi,
Changing these laws would be a mistake. Government needs to be transparent to reduce
the risk of corruption. There is no good reason to change the laws unless a government has
something to hide. The public votes for government and should never lose the right to
access information in order to scrutinize the job that is being done.
Sincerely,
Aaron munsie




